
   
 

 
February 1, 2023 6:16 am 

 

Dear Monsignor/Father, 

 

Cardinal Gregory has requested that I share the following with you this morning: 

 

The Archdiocese of Washington now presents a great gift to the Diocese of Houma-Thibodaux 

through the appointment of Bishop Mario E. Dorsonville as the new Shepherd of that local 

Church.  We thank Pope Francis for appointing Bishop Dorsonville first to serve us as an Auxiliary 

Bishop and now to bring his many talents in service to the Diocese of Houma-Thibodaux.  May the 

Lord abundantly bless him and his new family of faith. 

 

 Wilton Cardinal Gregory, 

Archbishop of Washington 

 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know that you can email me 

at FarrellT@adw.org or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or my cell at 202-531-4550. 

 

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Terence J. Farrell 

Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia 
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